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Children can come into school wearing their spotty themed 
clothes. 
We will also be making our trail of coins around the school 
corridors this year. We would be grateful if children could 
bring a few small coins which will be placed from Nursery to 
year 6 to complete the  trail. 
 
We are also having a Pudsey Raffle—Tickets will be on sale at the school office £1 strip…..Prizes are 
a 50cm large Pudsey, 14.5cm Pudsey and a 14.5cm  Blush Bear. 
 
We would be grateful for a small cash donation on the day. 

 
 You are invited to our Half Price Book Fair! 

 
With so many brilliant book bargains to explore, it’s 

the perfect way for you to get the latest titles for less. 
 

There are over 200 titles to browse through with fan-
tasy, thrillers, chick-lit, non-fiction, comedy and lots 

more starting from £1.49. 
Don’t forget that every book 
you buy can help to get FREE 

BOOKS for our school.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Congratulations to               
Miss Harrison who tied the 
knot during the half term     

holidays. 
She will now be known as 

Mrs Harrison-Liddle. 



Doing the Time Warp! 


